
 
THE OPTIMIST CLUB OF NORTH LIBERTY 

CHARTERED APRIL 24, 1973 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
2015-2016 Officers and Board 

   President: Bruce Meyer (626-4072) 
   President Elect: To be determined 
   Past President: Mary Jane Sweeney (626-6163) 
   Secretary: Barb Dixon (626-2938) 
   Treasurer: Dave Roberts (626-2949) 

Board – Fred Charbon, Sandra Gay, Dale Ingle, Margaret Rios, Rita Roberts, Darlene Smith,  
and Mary Jane Sweeney 

 

 

                                                                                          
 

 

                                                                               November 2015 
 
 
November   9: Board Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Darlene Smith’s home 
 
November 12: Regular Thursday Dinner Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Pizza Ranch 
  Speaker:  Gordon Doak will discuss the Bike Project at FUMC   
 
November 26:  Thanksgiving (No Regular Thursday Dinner Meeting) 
   
 
                                                                            December 2015 
 
December 10: Christmas Party 
 
December 14: Food for Kids Friendly Baskets to Penn School 
 
December 14: Board Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Darlene Smith’s home 
   
December 24: Christmas Eve (No Regular Thursday Dinner Meeting) 
 
 
 
Halloween Party:  Thanks to everyone who helped make the Halloween Party a big 
success with nearly 750 kids attending.  Rose Fisher did a great job of decorating.  
 
 
Avenue of Flags:  This project has grown to where we now have almost 500 flags.  The 
Scouts have done a great job of helping to put up and take down the flags for each of our 
five holidays.  It is wonderful to see so many streets that are flying our flags.   
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Christmas Party:  Our Christmas Party will be Thursday, December 10th at 6:30.  We thank 
Dave and Rita Roberts for hosting again.  It is a pot luck and also bring a gift for the Chinese 
Gift Exchange.  
 
 
 
Kid Friendly Food Baskets:  Sandra Gay will again chair this project.   She will be working 
with the Resource Center to determine the quantities of food needed and then will do the 
shopping.  On Monday, December 14th, we will be delivering this food to the Resource 
Center at Penn Elementary School.  The school will then distribute the food to the needy 
children in North Liberty. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Birthdays 

    
 November 27 – Tom Palmer  December   4 – Margaret 
Bowman 
 November 30 – Dave Zimmer  December 10 – Charlotte Young 
    December 25 – Fred Charbon 
    December 29 – Lori Schroeder 
 

Anniversaries 
None 

 
    

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


